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                                   RECOVERED 
On March 14th, the 47 ‘Beneteau “Merriweather “was reported stolen from Canoe Cove Marina 

in North Saanich BC.  As a result of a combined effort of the staff at Canoe Cove Marina, 

Victoria Marine Commercial Traffic and the RCMP, the vessel was determined to be in a marina 

on the Fraser River in Delta BC. After an extensive investigation by the Delta Police 

Department, the Merriweather, now sporting a new name and numbers, was recovered on the 

afternoon of March 18th. The investigation is ongoing.  
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